
 
 
 
 

Minutes of the  
Morton Grove Park District 

Budget & Appropriation Public Hearing 
Held on April 15, 2014 

 
 
 

I. Commissioner Burdi called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Commissioners Present:  Dan Ashta, Eileen Coursey, Betty Fergus and Dominick Burdi. 
Commissioners Absent:  Rusmir Zec 
 
Staff Present:  Marty O’Brien, Interim Executive Director, Dan Parker, Recreation Supervisor and 
Claudia Marren, Executive Administrative Assistant 

 
Guests Present: Eric Poders, the Morton Grove Voice/resident and John Heintz, District 219 
Assistant Superintendent 

 
II. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 
III. Explanation of Hearing:  Interim Executive Director O’Brien explained that the Budget was 

available at the Park District and posted on the Park District website for 30 days as well as at the 
Morton Grove Public Library.  O’Brien said there were no verbal or written comments received 
for the fiscal year 2015-16 Budget & Appropriation. 

 
IV. Public Comment:  Eric Poders commented that he would appreciate it if when possible the Park 

District could make purchases from local businesses.  Commissioner Coursey replied that 
whenever possible the Park District always tries to do business locally. 

 
V. Adjournment:  Commissioner Burdi made a motion, seconded by Commissioner Coursey to 

adjourn the meeting.  Ayes:  Commissioners Coursey, Fergus, Ashta and Burdi.  Nays: 0. 
Absent: Zec. Motion carried. 

 
 
Meeting ended at approximately 6:05 
 
 
 

 
 
Dominick Burdi, President                                                              Martin O’Brien, Secretary 
 
 
 



 


